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18th August 2020  

 

Dear Upper Sixth Ladies, 

 

I had been planning to contact you following results last Thursday and I hope that you welcomed the news 

yesterday that the algorithm results, which created some individual injustice, has now been replaced with 

Centre Assessed Grades, or the algorithm grade if that was higher. 

 

The amended results sheets have been internally generated and reviewed and these can be requested by 

email from Mrs Duguid sduguid@ladiescollege.ac.gg, if you do not already have this detail. The sheets can 

also be collected on Wednesday, 19th August (8.30a.m. - 12.30p.m.) from school if preferred.  

 

The past few days have not made things easy for you and I really hope that you will now feel that wrongs 

have been put right, although we understand that some of you may still feel angry, disappointed and raw. 

If you have queries or concerns then please do not hesitate to make contact. I can assure you that we really 

want to try to help and to celebrate all that you have achieved, so that you are able to take your next steps 

with confidence. If we are aware that your firm plans may not have worked out last Thursday, we will be 

in touch, yet please forward personal contact details if you have not already shared these, 

to sduguid@ladiescollege.ac.gg  

 

Really well done on your results, for surviving this protracted process and for coping so well with 

frustration, disappointment and having your world turned upside down. I would not have wished the past 

few months on anyone, yet you have come through it showing resilience, determination and a sense of 

perspective, all of which will be valuable to you in the future too. You also have results that have been 

earned over the two-year course and I hope that you feel that these are fair and you are contented with them. 

I know that they are really well deserved, and whilst they do not define you as a person, they put you in a 

position to make choices about your future with the knowledge that they are a better reflection of your 

academic achievement than those issued last Thursday.  

 

I hope to see you very soon and until then, please accept my thanks for all that you have contributed to 

The Ladies' College and for all of your personal achievements too. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs A Clancy 

Principal 
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